January 31, 2023, Special Board meeting

During this special meeting, it was reported the resignations of Secretary-Treasurer Melvin Snethern, Board Member Joy Meizler and Board Member Hope Adams have been accepted. The Board of Directors and Officers voted to appoint Debra Murray to fill the remainder of the term of the Secretary-Treasurer position of the MFTHBA, per MFTHBA By-laws Article III Section 5. B. They then accepted the resignation of Debra Murray from her Board Member Region 5 position.

It was noted that the 3 vacant Board Member positions, Region 1, Region 5, and Region 7 would be posted on the MFTHBA website per MFTHBA By-laws Article III Section 5. A. for appointment. Meeting adjourned.

The video/audio of the meeting will be posted as soon as it is downloaded. I would like to thank the Board Members and Officers for working tirelessly thru this and finding a solution that will keep the Association moving forward. Perhaps the most inspiring thing I've seen in awhile came in a post from Jeff Peck. To quote part of it is...

"We may not like the circumstances but circumstances are only for moment. One thing I have always learned and shared with many people "if nothing changes nothing changes"

Sometimes we don't like change cause it's uncomfortable.

But it can do one of two things, makes us better or make us bitter. Where do we want to be as a whole? I want to be better."

Thank you all MFTHBA President

Brian Oglesby